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Public Notice 
 

Nisga’a Moose Hunters 

 
 

Nisga’a Lisims Government advises that the Nisga’a 

moose allocation will be 25 bull moose only, no cows 

and no calves and the harvest will only occur from: 

 

1 December 2013 to 15 January 2014 
 

This is a result of the decline in the population. 

 

Any Nisga’a hunters who plan to hunt for moose within 

the Nass Wildlife Area must submit their names and 

hunting licence numbers to the Nisga’a Fisheries and 

Wildlife office by November 8, 2013 by 5:00pm.  If there 

are more than 25 names submitted then a draw will be 

made no later than November 15, 2013 and hunters will 

be notified. 

 


